UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20888

January 23, 1975

OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN

Lee V., Gossick
Acting Executive Director for Operations

CRACKS IN FOUR~INCH BYPASS LINES

With the discovery of the crack at Monticello, and the fact that the
NRC has not had a review cf the situation in this and other GE plants,
I would like a Commission briefing on the matter as soon as possible.
Please include the history and latest assessment of the cause and your
recommendations for future action.
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